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Voting by mail  makes it possible for working people to vote without having to take 

time off and lose pay.  It has been an Oregon tradition for decades now and definitely 

contributes to more voter participation in elections.  Please don’t repeal this great 

system as it works well for all voters, especially those who work, have small children, 

are elderly or lack transportation.  Having to go through a special process to request 

an absentee ballot will mean that a lot of people are disenfranchised.   


